From: Brian Stalabrass

Sent: 27 January 2020 13:16

To: Theresa Parker

Cc: Muhammad Rahman; Kiersten Taylor

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: EPF/2162/19
Muhammed,

There are no additional comments to make with regard to this change of use from A3 to A5, on Environmental
Health elements as they relate to odour control.
Regards

Brian Stalabrass, EHO
Business and Corporate Team Manager

Tel 01992 564063; Mb 07798 372131
e-mail bstalabrass@eppingforestdc.gov.uk

From: Theresa Parker <TParker@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>

Sent: 23 January 2020 12:37

To: Brian Stalabrass <BStalabrass@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: EPF/2162/19

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application EPF/2162/19
N628058

No Description Given



